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Call for applications to new Executive Master in EU Studies through CIFE 

Berlin, 21 June 2016 
 

Dear Mr Szabolcs Bokodi,  
 
In my position of Programme Director, I would like to formally present our new Executive Master in EU 

Studies, a programme organised by the Centre international de formation européenne (CIFE) in cooperation 

with the Centre for Turkish and European Studies of the University of Cologne and funded with the support of 
the European Commission.  
 
CIFE is a private institution of higher education and research, founded in 1954, with offices in Nice, Berlin, 

Brussels and Istanbul. Most of our graduates work currently for EU institutions, international organisations, 
NGOs, national and international agencies. 
 
Through a combination of e-learning and intensive workshops (scheduled during weekends in Berlin, 
Budapest, Brussels, Nice, Istanbul and Rome) the Executive Master allows the participants to deepen and 
strengthen their knowledge of the EU integration process in the first phase and to expand it with advanced 
courses in the second phase by specializing in subjects such as EU Citizenship, Trade and Sustainability and 
the role of the EU in international crisis, just to name a few. The Executive Master in EU Studies offers an 
accurate blend of theoretical and practical knowledge with courses taught by internationally recognised 
experts. Individual guidance is one of the core elements of our programme, which happens both during online 
phases and workshops and allows the participants to pace their study according to busy work schedules. 
 
The Executive Master programme represents an outstanding opportunity for professionals to continue 
studying while pursuing their career; to this aim, it is organized as a part-time programme, spread over two 
and a half academic years. Several scholarships are available for our candidates. The deadline for application is 
5 September 2016. 
We would appreciate it if you could disseminate this information among your network and your social media 
profiles. 
 
Finally, let me thank you for your kind attention and your active support. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Helgard Fröhlich  
Director of Programmes 
Executive Master in EU Studies


